



## Supporting Military Children with Traumatic Grief

During both peace and conflict, children with parents in the military face unique military related stressors. Military children may develop childhood traumatic grief following the death of caregiver from combat or non-combat situations. This presentation will provide an overview of issues specific to military culture and family life, describe two models for treating military children with traumatic grief, and will highlight a military consumer voice.

January 23, 2018 12:00 to 1:30 PM ET/ 9:00 to 10:30 AM PT https://goo.gl/E2bWHQ

Judith Cohen, MD, Allegheny Health Network Robin Goodman, PhD, ATR-BC, A Caring Hand, Founded in Memory of Billy Esposito Zaneta Gilano, LMSW, CT, Tragedy Assistance Program for Survivors (TAPS) Carole, Family Partner



The National Center for Child Traumatic Stress has been approved by NBCC as an Approved Continuing Education Provider, ACEP No. 6647. Programs that do not qualify for NBCC credit are clearly identified. This program is approved by the National Association of Social Workers (NASW Provider #: 886476741) for 1 continuing education contact hour for each 1 hour NCTSN Training Presentation. The National Center for Child Traumatic Stress is approved by the American Psychological Association to sponsor continuing education for psychologists. The National Center for Child Traumatic Stress is solely responsible for all aspects of the programs.